19 February 2023

House Committee Climate, Energy, and Environment

Re: House Bill 2215

Dear Chair Representative Jarsh, Vice-Chairs Representatives B. Levy and E. Levy, and members of

the Committee;

I am in favor of passing HB 2215 and urge the Committee to do the same. Although it is not apparent to
the majority (yet) that nuclear energy is our best choice at this time for keeping up with the growing

demand for power, not only in Oregon but world-wide, eventually it will be more than obvious.

A cursory look at the problems currently being faced by Germany and South Australia are harbingers of
what an over-reliance on so-called “green energy” demonstrate clearly the down-side of over-reliance
on such. A closer problem, California, is also an example of where we may be headed without

employing nuclear power.
There are safe ways to do dangerous things.

Again, I urge you to pass HB 2215

Sincerely,

Richard Wisner




